Kingsgate Primary School

Dear parents and carers

On Monday 15 June, our Learning from Home section on our website will look different.
Click on your child’s year group.

You will see the Learning from Home materials for each day.

NEW!

If you would like to, send us a photo of your child doing an activity or a photo of their work.
We will put it on your child’s class page.

Send the photo to the year group that your child is in:
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
Y1photos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
Y2photos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
Y3photos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
Y4photos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
Y5photos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk

Y6photos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk

Best wishes
\ ;z Hz\uﬁwmd
Liz Hayward

Headteacher
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